
IREM chapter #88 names new officers and accredited
residential managers
January 11, 2013 - Rhode Island

The IREM Rhode Island Chapter No. 88 has named their 2013 officers including chapter secretary,
Julie Terry; chapter treasurer, Kathleen Manzi; 2nd vice president, Kerri Furtado; 1st vice president,
Gisela Medek; and 2013 chapter president, Anthony Natale.
Kirby Barron, Gail DelGreco, Melissa Gambardeli and Leesa McCarthy from National Investments
and Rodney Santagata and Karen Wentworth from New England Realty Trust were officially
awarded their ARM certification at the chapter's annual holiday gathering in December. 
IREM is the only professional association dedicated to serving the needs of all real estate
management professionals, novices, and seasoned experts; site, property, and asset managers;
managers of office buildings, shopping centers, apartments, condominiums and mobile home parks.
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